
Oroville Planning Commission 

Monday, October 18, 2021 

 

 Meeting was held via zoom. 

 The meeting was called to order at 4:32 by Arnie  

  

 Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Heather Marthaller 

 Absent: Luis Perez, Valorie Johnson 

 Staff present: Kurt Danison, Emily Finsen, Cindy Boyer 

 

 Arnie called for any corrections to the September 2021 meeting minutes, and hearing none 

approved the minutes for the September20, 2021 meeting. 

 First on the agenda was to review Land Use Element and Land Use Designation Maps, Kurt 

suggested that we modify the designations and reduce the number of them since we don’t need all the 

commercial or industrial and urban growth areas.  

 Next was the discussion regarding the public hearing for the Jensen rezoning application.   

 Still need to finish the Shoreline project and put something on the website consigned to 

shoreline development and have a survey and public participation. Have a newsletter on the webpage 

also, deadline is June of 2023.  

 Under new business was chair and vice chair, Arnie will stay as chair and vice chair will be Luis.  

 Meeting was adjourned at 5:27. Next meeting will be November 15, 2021. 

 

  


